
Report on Dilli Haat Visit 

 

The Institute of Vocational Studies organized an educational visit to Dilli Haat on October 25, 

2024, for the B.Ed. first-year students, conducted under the esteemed guidance of Dr. Mandira 

Gupta, Principal of IVS. This initiative aimed to provide students with an immersive experience 

in India's diverse cultural heritage, fostering an appreciation for regional arts, crafts, and 

culinary traditions. Students arrived at Dilli Haat at 11:00 a.m. and were welcomed into an 

environment rich with traditional art forms, intricate handicrafts, and authentic regional 

cuisines from across India. The exposure offered them a deeper understanding of cultural 

diversity, a critical element in shaping informed and culturally aware educators. The visit was 

well-coordinated by the teacher coordinators: Ms. Bilquish, Dr. Nazia Hassan, Ms. Nahid 

Raees, and Ms. Sapna Rani. Their active involvement helped students connect with artisans 

and gain insights into the intricacies of craft-making processes, fostering an environment for 

interactive learning beyond the classroom.  

In summary, the Dilli Haat visit was a highly enriching experience that broadened the students' 

perspectives on cultural education, further reinforcing their understanding of the importance of 

integrating cultural awareness in their future roles as educators. 

 

 


